
 

 

 

 

February 16, 2022 

Via Electronic Filing  
  
Shonta Dunston  
Chief Clerk  
North Carolina Utilities Commission  
4325 Mail Service Center  
Raleigh, NC 27699-4300  
    
  Re: Docket No. A-41, Sub 21 
   Village of Bald Head Island Complaint and Request for 

Determination of Public Utility Status 
  
Dear Ms. Dunston:  
 
 Transmitted on behalf of the Village of Bald Head Island for filing in the above-
referenced docket is a Complaint and Request for Determination of Public Utility Status 
against Bald Head Island Transportation, Inc., and Bald Head Island Limited, LLC.   
  

Should any questions arise in connection with this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact this office.   
 
      Very truly yours, 
 

       
      Marcus W. Trathen 

Direct Dial: (919) 573-6207 
mtrathen@brookspierce.com 
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